TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

February 20, 2013

Katherine K. Mudge, Director, Regulatory Affairs & Litigation
MegaPath Corporation

1835-B Kramer Lane

Suite 100

Austin, Texas 78758

RE:  Docket No. 13-00002, Request of DIECA Communications, Inc. d/b/a Covad
Communications Company for Name Change to MegaPath Corporation

Dear Ms. Mudge,

The Tennessee Regulatory Authority is in receipt of the above referenced filing. However, in
order to continue processing this request, we are in need of the following additional information:

1) A copy of the customer notification letter sent to existing customers of DIECA
Communications, Inc. d/b/a Covad Communications Company, informing them of the
company’s name change to MegaPath Corporation.

Once the above information is received, the Authority will continue to process the name change
request. In accordance with TRA Rules, please submit either (1) thirteen written copies of your
response or (2) four written copies and an electronic version and reference Docket No. 13-00002
on the correspondence. If you have questions concerning this request or need additional
information, please contact Lisa Foust at 615-741-2904 extension 220.

Sincerely,

[l ot

David Foster
Utilities Division Chief
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